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Where do I live and go to school?  

We are continuing to learn about where we live in this half term. Now 

that we know all about our homes and what they looked like in the past, 

we are going to explore Middlesbrough with some Geography fieldwork. 

We will be looking at different maps and trying to find different human 

and physical features using keys and photographs. There are some great 

videos about fieldwork HERE. 

In Science we will be making the most of the weather and talking about the 

different changes that we see in Summer and creating a 

class forest with some amazing art work.  

If you want to learn more about plants and animals you 

can use this link HERE. 

In our English lessons, we will be writing our own sto-

ries with a warning and completing a fact file all about 

people who help us.  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please 

get in touch with you child’s class teacher using the 

email address at the top of the newsletter.  

Message from the staff… 

Wow! What a busy term we have had! It has been lovely to see the sun-
shine a little bit more over the last few weeks and we have been mak-
ing the most of it with our National Walking Month Challenge. Which 
class will walk the most laps of the playground? Everyone has been 
working really hard and all the staff in Year 1 would like to thank you 
for your continued support this half term.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zqj3n9q
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z6svr82

